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Village
Library

We are deeply saddened by the
passing of former Library Director
Dianne Jackson. After retiring in
2008, Dianne remained involved
with the library until this year,
serving as our bookkeeper and as
the president of the Friends of the
Library.

Dianne was instrumental in the
process of moving the library to its
current location, and was very
active in the Harrison community.
Her welcoming, friendly presence
will be greatly missed.
https://www.legacy.com/us/obituar
ies/name/dianne-jackson-

obituary?id=52425605
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August News

Welcome! We have some
exciting events coming up
this month. Please check
our website regularly for the

most up-to-date
information.
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Quilt Raffle
A Fundraiser for the Library

Win this beautiful quilt, handmade
by the Patchwork Piecemakers of
Harrison!

Tickets are $10 each, or 3 for $20.
The drawing will be held
August 30. For more information,
please contact Kathleen at
director@harrisonvillagelibrary.org




